

SPECIAL SELECTMEN'S MEETING

January 22, 2008

The Board of Selectmen held a Special Selectmen's Meeting on Tuesday, January 22, 2008, at 9:00 a.m. in the Selectmen's Conference Room. The meeting was moved to the Thompson Ecumenical Empowerment Group at 65 Main Street in North Grosvenordale for the purpose of a tour of the facility.

PRESENT: Lawrence K. Groh, Jr., First Selectman; Kathleen A. Hiatt, Selectman; Kevin Kennedy, Director of Planning & Development; TEEG Administration

TOUR OF TEEG

The Board received a tour of the TEEG facility at 65 Main Street. Members of the TEEG administration gave a presentation on TEEG programs. A lengthy discussion followed in regard to space and space needs.

ADJOURN

Motion made by Ms. Hiatt, seconded by Mr. Groh, to adjourn the meeting at approximately 10:30 a.m.

Ms. Hiatt -Yes Mr. Groh -Yes

Recorded and transcribed by: Tonya Levesque